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Official Announcement: Tariff Increase on Electronic Components 
 
Effective immediately, the United States Government has announced an increase in 

import tariffs on many electronic components from China. The previous 25% tariff remains 
in place, with an additional 145% increase being added, bringing the total tariff rate to 
170%. This adjustment is part of the President Trump 2025 tariff increases and will impact 
the costs of affected products. 

 
As a result, ZETTLER Group companies, unfortunately, must continue to pass on 

the increased tariff costs to our customers, as we have done in the past. This will be 
reflected in a surcharge, which you’ll find clearly listed in the surcharge column and 
surcharge total field on your invoices. 

 
Please note that these tariff rates are subject to change or further increases, as tariffs 

have fluctuated in the past. We will monitor these changes daily and keep you informed. 
 
We understand the impact this may have on your business and appreciate your 

understanding as we navigate these changes. Should you have any questions or need further 
clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service team. 

 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. 
  

https://www.whitehouse.gov/fact-sheets/
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